
Email to Parents

Dear parent / carer
 
We write to confirm that as the weather is scheduled to change again next week and 
revert to temperatures that we are used to, students are to attend in normal school 
uniform including tie, from Monday 14 July.  They are not however, required to bring or 
wear their blazer.  Trainers must also not be worn.  

Thank you for your support.
 
 Kind regards
 The Hessle Academy
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